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From: IESO Community Engagement 
Subject: IESO Webinar | GTA North (York Region) Regional Electricity Planning 
Date: November 11, 2024 3:47:05 PM 

The IESO is hosting a webinar on November 26 at 2:00 p.m. to share the draft electricity 
demand forecast scenario that was developed for the GTA North electrical region (York 
Region), answer questions and seek feedback. For more details please see below. 

Register to participate. 

Regional electricity planning is underway for GTA North electrical region (York Region) to 
ensure a reliable supply of electricity, and support local growth, initiatives and economic 
development. This region generally encompasses all the lower-tier municipalities located 
within York Region. In this area, an Integrated Regional Resource Plan (IRRP) will be 
developed. Regional planning looks at the unique needs of each region, and considers 
options and innovative resources to meet the needs of the area. Your input will inform all 
aspects of this process. 

On Tuesday November 26 at 2:00 p.m., the IESO will host a webinar to provide an 
overview of the regional electricity planning process, and seek your feedback on the draft 
electricity demand forecast scenario and the proposed engagement plan over the coming 
months. 

REGISTER to participate in the November 26 webinar. Materials will be available in 
advance and written comments are welcome until December 17, 2024. Upon registration, 
you will receive an email confirmation containing a calendar invitation with meeting details. 
We encourage you to save this invitation to your calendar to ensure you have the 
access details for the event. 

Visit our website to learn more about the GTA North electrical region (York Region) for 
more information about the regional electricity planning process. 

All interested parties are invited and encouraged to participate including, but not limited to, 
local municipalities, Indigenous communities, businesses, stakeholders and members of 
the general public. 

Regards, 

Andreea Nicoara 
IESO Regional & Community Engagement 

++This email is being sent to municipalities, IESO subscribers for the GTA North  region, 
and active participants in this engagement initiative. To subscribe for regional planning 
updates or manage your subscription, please visit https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe 
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